School Messenger
10-10-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· Walk-to-School Day is Wednesday. If you are interested in participating in this fun event then meet at the YMCA anytime between 7:15-7:30. The walk to school will begin promptly at 7:30.  Please email Coach Ruffin with any questions you may have.  Her email address is Jessica.Ruffin@acboe.net. 
· Cookie dough will be ready for pick up on Oct. 27. Thank you for your patience and support as some of the products are taking a little longer than expected to come in. 
· The first nine weeks’ Report Card Day has been changed to Friday, October 22. This date change does not affect the quarterly grading periods.  The additional time will allow us to verify each report card thoroughly due to PowerSchool being new this year. 
· We enjoy having an open line of communication with all of our parents through ClassDOJO.  Due to the overwhelming number of messages the teachers are getting each day some of their responses may be delayed.  
· The Red Ribbon Week Activities Calendar is posted on our school website.  Students will be given a hard copy the week before.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]On the home page of our website is some valuable talking points for our 4th -6th grade parents.  This information is geared towards helping parents talk with their child(ren) about the recent TikTok challenges as well as social media etiquette. The link is entitled: Plan before you post: Shape your future pledge. 
· The students have received their PowerSchool login information.  If you did not receive this information it is also located on our school website.  The link can be found on the top navigation bar. 
· Fall Break was this past Friday, and will continue this Monday, October 11.  We will resume school Tuesday. 
· DPES is following the current ACBOE COVID protocol. The protocol was amended August 25th and it is located on the home page of our website.  
I hope you all have a wonderful Fall Break, a fantastic week, and Go Eagles!!

